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Ariana Costa

From: Mario Napoleoni <drummermaz@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 9:44 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: HB5436 this bill does not help, but will hurt citizens that legally own, shoot, and collect 

firearms. I’m a 73 yr old avid shooter and holder of a carry permit. Unlawful move !

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
Sent from my iPhone 


